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     Winter Dress-Up Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 11th December 2020, we are inviting all pupils to take part in Save the Children’s 
Winter Dress-Up Day. Children who would like to be involved can come to school dressed in 
any wintery items they may have. Items might include winter jumpers, dresses, socks, hats 
and/or even jewellery! 
 
We are asking pupils to make a £1 donation. On the morning of the event, children can 
place their donations in the money box provided in their classrooms.  
This money will go to Save the Children, a charity that makes sure every child has essentials 
like food and water, healthcare, education, protection and shelter. You can find out more 
about this charity by visiting https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/  
 

We would really appreciate your support to make Winter Dress- Up Day a success – it is a 
great cause and together we can help make the world a better place for our children.  
 

Yours Sincerely, 

Carolina  

 

 

 


